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MEC MAILE TO HANDOVER SERVICE DELIVERY PROJECTS IN EKURHULENI  

MEC for Human Settlements, Urban Planning and CoGTA Lebogang Maile, will visit Ekurhuleni 

Metropolitan Municipality, tomorrow Thursday 5 May 2022, starting at 10:00 am. 

MEC Maile’s visit is part of ANC-led provincial administration’s electoral commitments to fast-track 

and accelerate service delivery projects within the Gauteng City Region. MEC Maile will be handing 

over housing units to deserving beneficiaries in Alliance Ext.5, Ekurhuleni.  

Gauteng City Region has the highest number of housing backlog in the country as a result of in-

migration and its economic status as South Africa’s economic powerhouse, leading to being a 

destination of choice for economic opportunities.  

The details are as follows: 

DATE: Thursday 5 May 2022 

TIME: 10:00am 

VENUE: Alliance Extension 5 (Just after Modderbee Prison) 

Members of the media are hereby invited to cover and report on this event. To RSVP, contact: 

Luzuko Pongoma, +27 (79) 501-9977, email: luzuko.pongoma@gauteng.gov.za 

 

Contact: 

Castro Ngobese 

Spokesperson: MEC for Human Settlements, Urban Planning and CoGTA 

Mobile: 0609977799 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit: www.gauteng.gov.za 

Follow us on Twitter: @GP_DHS  

Like us on Instagram: gp_humansettlements  

Like our Facebook page: Gauteng Department of Human Settlements 
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